
Crosby-Ironton School Board 

Activities Committee Meeting Notes 

From meeting held October 5, 2016 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

NOTES 
 

1.  Review fall participation numbers 

Sports totals are down from 206 participants to 185 participants. 

 

2.  Compare fall participation numbers to fall participation numbers from previous years 

Choir numbers are up from 179 last year to 210 students this year. 

No data available for band yet. 

 

3.  Review participation fees 

The committee is not recommending any changes at this time. 

a. Scholarship requests 

25 kids applied for and were awarded scholarships to participate in activities. These 

scholarships are paid for by the MSHL Operations Opportunity Grant. 

 

4.  Review uniform rotation schedule 

This topic was tabled until a current schedule could be located and will be discussed the 

next time the committee meets. 

 

5.  Review uniform purchase expectations regarding school colors 

This topic was tabled and will be discussed in conjunction with the topic of uniform 

rotation the next time the committee meets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



6.  Discuss C-I logo, because there are several different ones currently being used. 

The A.D. introduced the concept of a new C-I logo design and a new banner image design. 

The committee ultimately supported the concept contingent that the students be the major 

driving force behind the creation of a potential new design. A word of caution was 

conveyed that the school board would have to review and approve any proposed changes 

with the C-I logo. 

 

7.  Update on score table and advertising on the screen. 

A new score table with a t.v. monitor will be up and running by mid-November in the 

Ranger gym. 

 

8.  Program evaluation 

The committee spoke at length about the board’s expectation with program evaluation. 

The expectation is that one component of a healthy program is a good feeder program. The 

district should have strong elementary student participation and skill development at the 

younger ages. The evaluation of a program should be identified as healthy or unhealthy. If 

a program is deemed unhealthy, the A.D. needs to communicate to the board the facets of 

the program that contribute to the unhealthy program and the action steps the district has 

taken or is taking to remedy toward a healthy program. 

 

9.  Update on winter sports coaching staff 

The winter sports staff is in place. The coaching staff have been hired. 

 

10. Adjourn  6:15 p.m. 

 


